
 TUI MEDICAL CHRISTMAS HOURS

• Urgent Care Te Rapa will be OPEN
throughout the holiday period.

• Urgent Care Rototuna is OPEN on all 
days (EXCEPT FOR CHRISTMAS DAY).

• ALL GP Services will be closed after
Friday, 20th December 2024 and will
re-open on Monday, 13th January
2025.

Happy Holidays    




